FOOD SAFETY AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION OFFICE, HALDAUR (BIJNOR)

No :- CHC/DW/63 Date: 28/06/23

To,
The Manager,
Shree Chandrasen Memorial Children Academy
Ward No. 9, Choudhriyan, Nehtaur Road,
Haldaur (Bijnor)
Sir,
In response to your application letter dated 25/06/2023 for obtaining the
certificate of SAFE DRINKING WATER and HYGINIC SANITATION in the

school, an Inspection team headed by DESIGNATED OFFICER, C.H.C
Haldaur (Bijnor) inspected the school premises.

The water is properly coverer with lid. There are Two R.O. System in
good working conditions. The floor and wall are clean and covered with tiles. It
is advised that the portable water should be tested for chemical and Biological
parameters from recognized laboratory.

Prima face. it appears that the school is maintaining good hygienic
conditions and safe drinking water facilities for students.

The above valid for a period of 12 months.
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